
got fluoro?
Did you know fluoro waxes contain Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl 
Substances (PFAS) to help them reduce friction and make 
skis glide fast? Many of these chemicals are being 
phased out and banned from products due to the 
negative environmental and human health impacts 
and should be managed properly.

Want to get rid of your fluoro wax? WLSSD can help!
Minnesota and City of Superior residents, drop off fluoro wax year-round at
Household Hazardous Waste, 2626 Courtland Street, Duluth, MN
Thursday - Saturday 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
Questions? Call (218) 722-3336 or email info@wlssd.com


